



Congratulations and Welcome to our Pre-K Family! We are so excited that is going to be in our classroom. We are looking forward to meeting you and
Here is some important information I would like to share with you:
Your child has become a part of our Pre-K Classroom/Family at located at The phone number is Our Principal/Center Director is
Our school day runs from We will talk about's first day of school when we have our home visit along with the school supplies he will need.
The best way to reach our classroom is Make sure your information is accurate so that we will be able to contact you with classroom information.
By the way, we look forward to seeing you at our home visit which is scheduled for
We will also have your parent orientation on at
There are a few things we would like for you to have when we do our virtual home visit:  A picture of the family  Three of Jayden's characteristics you would like to share with us  Paper and writing utensil
Sincerely,
Your Pre-K Teaching Team